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Tuesday 28th September 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 6 London Residential: June 2022 
 
We are really excited to be able to offer our Year 6 pupils the opportunity to take part in this two night 
residential in London with their peers from Kings Nympton Primary School.  This is an amazing opportunity 
for our pupils to experience life in the ‘Big City’. The residential will take place from Monday 20th June to 
Wednesday 22nd June.  We will be travelling to London by train and staying at Earl’s Court Youth Hostel for 
two nights. 
 
The estimated cost will be approximately £250.00 per child.  The final cost cannot be determined until we 
have actual numbers confirmed and can book all the events and activities. However, we do not envisage it 
differing by more than 10%.  The cost will include all travel, activities, food and accommodation and the 
children will experience a variety of events, including a West End show, a trip to parliament and we are 
hoping for a trip to Harry Potter World and the London Eye.  As soon as we are able to advise you of the 
final costs, we will do so. 
 
We appreciate that this is a substantial amount of money, therefore, to help families manage this, we have 
set up a part payment system on the Gateway as follows: 
 

Payment Amount Due date 

Deposit £10 04.10.21 

Payment 1 £30 15.10.21 

Payment 2 £30 15.11.21 

Payment 3 £30 15.12.21 

Payment 4 £30 15.01.22 

Payment 5 £30 15.02.22 

Payment 6 £30 15.03.22 

Payment 7 £30 15.04.22 

Payment 8 £30 15.05.22 
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If you would like your child to take part in this exceptional residential, please log in to the School Gateway 
to pay a non-refundable deposit of £10.00 by Monday 4th October in order for us to secure a place at the 
Youth Hostel.   
 
Further details about the trip itself and a confirmed list of the fantastic activities we’ll be taking part in will 
be shared with you in due course. 
 
Should you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to get in contact via Admin. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
Mrs V Fenemore 
Executive Headteacher  
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